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May 9, 2014 
 
 
Sent Via E-Mail 
 
Mr. Terry Florida 
Midwest Construction Services of IL, LLC 
9574 N. Industrial Drive 
Saint John, IN 46373 
 
Regarding: Village of Rantoul 

Former CAFB Building #16 
Asbestos Abatement 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter as a representative of the Village of Rantoul.   I am the Director for the Building 
Inspection Department and as a result have worked very closely with Terry Florida and his crew from 
Midwest Construction Services of Illinois, LLC in the removal of asbestos from a building slated for 
demolition due to condemnation.  The building was located within the Village limits on the former 
Chanute Air force Base.   
 
The project commenced on or about March 15, 2010 and was completed to the Village’s satisfaction on 
or about May 15, 2010.  Midwest Construction Services performed the remediation services in a 
professional manner and the project was completed within the contracted timeline. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Daniel E. Culkin 
Director of Inspection Department 
 
DEC/blr              

 

 

 

333 S. Tanner Street 
P.O. Box 38 

Rantoul, IL  61866 

Village of Rantoul 
Inspection Department 

Phone  217.892.6826 
Fax  217.892.6871 


